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JAAB

FLYING INSECT KILLER

Ready to Use Liquid

BULK REFILL

COMMERCIAL

GUARANTEE:
Pyrethrins          0.50%
Piperonyl Butoxide  5.00%

REGISTRATION NO. 25352

PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

NET CONTENTS _____L

DANGER

EXTREMELY FLAMMABLE

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

JAAB America Chem-Ex Inc.
3 Mackinon Drive

Lennoxville, Quebec
J1M 1Z7
CANADA

Fax/Phone: 819-569-3171

JAAB 
JRS AIR SPRAY 

REFILLABLE SYSTEM

DIRECTIONS: This product it to be used only to refill JAAB FLYING
INSECT KILLER JRS AIRSPRAY (Reg. No: 25138) using the “JRS
FILLER” apparatus.

REFILL PROCEDURE: (1) PRIMING THE PUMP: Open the pump outlet
valve and ensure that all three tubes are inside the container



with inlet tube fully immersed in the liquid. (2) Prime the pump
by cranking the handle until no air bubbles are seen in the
outlet tube.  (3) Close the outlet valve.  (4) FILLING THE CAN:
Remove the actuator from the empty can and place the can upside
down on the holder.  (5) Turn the latch to lock the can firmly in
place. (6) Fill the can by cranking the handle until the pressure
in the can has reached 100 p.s.i. (7) Remove the can and replace
its actuator.  (8) If more cans are required to be refilled then
repeat steps 4 to 7.  (9) PUMP CLEAN UP: Pull the inlet tube
above the liquid level.  (10) Open the outlet valve.  (11) Crank
the handle until no liquid or bubbles are seen in the inlet or
outlet tube.  (12) Remove the cap with tubes and place it
immersed in water.  (13) Replace the Bulk Refill container cap. 
(14) Flush the pump with water by cranking the handle several
times.  (15) Wipe the pump dry.  (16) Store the pump and the bulk
refill container in a safe place.

PRECAUTIONS: KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN. Wear Chemical
resistant gloves and eye protection while refilling cans or
handling bulk refill.  Refill cans in a well ventilated area.  Do
not leave refill containers uncovered.  Do not fill container
while near open flame, spark or while smoking.  Avoid breathing
vapors.  Wash hands thoroughly after handling.

FIRST AID: This product contains petroleum distillate.  If
ingested, do not induce vomiting.  If person is conscious, wash
out mouth and obtain medical attention or call poison control
centre immediately.  Do not give anything by mouth to an
unconscious person.  Obtain medical attention immediately.  If in
eyes, flush with clean water. If on skin, wash with soap and
water. If irritation persists, get medical attention. 

DISPOSAL: Canadian formulators using this product should dispose
of the active ingredients and containers in accordance with
municipal and provincial regulations.  For additional details and
cleanup of spills, contact the provincial regulatory agency, or
the manufacturer.

NOTICE TO USER: This control product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions on this label. It is an offense
under the Pest Control Products Act to use a control product
under unsafe conditions.

NOTICE TO BUYER: Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the terms
set out on the label and subject thereto, the buyer assumes the
risk to persons or property arising from the use or handling of
this product and accepts the product on that condition.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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